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ANNUAL ORGANIZATION MEETING

March 5, 2009

MINUTES

The Classified Senate held their Annual Organizational Meeting on March 5, 2009 from 6:00p-8:00p at Griffin Gate.

Present:  Ken Grimes, Jean Wallace, Paula Tillery, JacQ Osborne, Angela Johnson, Lynne Davidson, Pat Murray, Debi Miller, Sharron Hamlett, Maggie Gonzales, Patricia Bailey, Julio Soto, Yvette Wilson

ELECTIONS
The President explained that a Workgroup was formed to review the forms used in the Election process.  The workgroup included: Lynne Davidson, Kimberly Gioscia, Katherine Meeks and Debi Miller. The workgroup presented a draft of the new and improved forms for the group to review.  The group reviewed the forms and offered suggestions for changes.  The group also established a timeline.  The timeline established is if the Bylaw is approved to move the election process up by one month and would be:

(1)
E-Mail Nomination Form to Membership
4/14-4/28

(2)
Election Committee (Paula Tillery, Lynne Davidson) reconcile nominations by 5/1/09

(3)
Nominees brought to 5/5/09 E-Board meeting

(4)
Phone calls made to nominee confirming their interest

(5)
President will forward  the list of names to the E-Board the week of 5/18/09

(6)
E-Board will approve officer slate at 6/2/09 Meeting

(7)
Elected offices starts 7/1/09

If the bylaw does not pass the timeline will be:

(1)
E-Mail Nomination Form to Membership
5/12-5/26

(2)
Election Committee (Paula Tillery, Lynne Davidson) reconcile nominations by 5/29/09

(3)
Nominees brought to 6/2/09 E-Board meeting

(4)
Phone calls made to nominee confirming their interest

(5)
President will forward a list of the names to the E-Board the week of 6/22/09

(6)
E-Board will approve officer slate at 7/7/09 Meeting

(7)
Elected office starts at next E-Board meeting: 8/4/09

The new E-Mail and Nomination Forms will be used in the upcoming election process.  With minor corrections, the group approved the e-mail and form.  The group also established a timeline for notification to the membership about the elections.  

If Bylaw 2 Elections is approved by the membership at the April 6 Classified Staff Appreciation Day then the E-mail & Form will be sent out on 4/13 with a deadline of 4/28. The nomination forms can be sent electronically to the Elections Committee.  There is also an option for the nomination form to be sent by inter-office mail to the Classified Senate Election Committee members.

The Elections Committee members will consist of Paula Tillery and Lynne Davidson.  Pat Murray will work with Randy Pogue on setting up a specific e-mail address for the elections.  Once a nomination form is sent to the elections e-mail address it will automatically be forwarded to the members of the Elections Committee.

If Bylaw 2 passes, the Elections Committee will tally the votes in preparation for the May 4th E-Board meeting and will announce the nominations to be recorded in the minutes.  The President will then follow up with each nominee to confirm their interest in the nomination.  At the June meeting the nominees will be presented and if no competition for anyone officer position they will be approved by the E-Board and their term will begin on July 1.  If two or more nominations have been received for an officer position, then a run off election will be done before the June 2nd E-Board meeting. The timeline would be May 6-8.  A majority vote will determine the winner.
If Bylaw 2 does not pass, the Elections Committee and the E-Board will proceed to the previously established timelines utilizing the new forms.

